Cairo: Battle of El Alamein anniversary commemorative event
Thursday, 30 October 2014.

Ambassador of the Republic of Serbia to Egypt H.E. Mr. Dragan Bisenic participated at the
commemorative event on the occasion of the 72nd anniversary of the WWII Battle of El Alamein
where the allied forces, on whose side soldiers of our country fought as well, won a decisive
victory. On behalf of the Republic of Serbia, Ambassador Bisenic laid wreaths at the
Commonwealth and the Greek military cemeteries.




